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Week 7 Term 4 26/11/2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are surviving the constant changing weather! 

Over the next few weeks we will continue to make 

daily decisions around access to the playground. 

On days that are too hot, too smoky or 

thunderstorms around we will have indoor duty 

and go to the rooms with air-conditioning. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING  

Year 12 Schoolies start next week ! 

Friday 6th of December 

Parent Communication Meeting 10:30 am after 

assembly. 

P & C Christmas Raffle; sausage sizzle and disco . 

Wednesday the 11th of December. 

Year 12 Graduation and Formal  

Friday the 13th of December. 

Bucky’s Rewards Day  

Reports home . 

Monday the 16th of December. 

School Awards Assembly  

Wednesday the 18th of December  

Last day of school for 2019. 

Bucky News 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Charlie and Aidan and the 

students in High School 5 for being careful and 

walking in school. These students remembered 

to give way at doorways and walk on all 

transitions around the school well done. Over 

the last two weeks we will be trying to be 

peaceful and listen to others. 

P & C Reminder 

The Christmas raffle will be drawn on Friday 

6th December at assembly, please send in 

donations by Tuesday 3rd December. If you are 

free to help with gift wrapping please come to 

the school canteen on Tuesday 3rd December. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

the students for working hard all year. To the 

teachers for providing fun learning 

environments and to all families for supporting 

and encouraging student learning. 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight 

Gill Hendry. 



Last week, Aspect school held their annual concert where each class performed a special item for 
their families and friends. Aspect 1 performed a dance titled “If you go into the bush” about Aussie 
Animals and how they move around the bush. We read books and watched videos on the kangaroo, 
kookaburra and fruit bat and made masks for our costumes. We practiced the dance every day and 
became Superstars! 





Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day please phone 

Tracy on 0438273836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Thu  28th Nov Jessica 

Fri 29th Nov Tracy 

Mon 2nd Dec Jean 

Tues 3rd Dec Adrianna 

Closed 

Thu 5th Dec Susanna 

Fri 6th Dec John 

Mon 9th Dec Jean 

Tues 10th Dec Amy 

Closed 

Thu 12th Dec Jessica 

Fri 13th Dec Rita & Rita 

BUCKY FUN DAY 

Para Meadows will be holding a morning tea picnic fun day on Friday 13th December to 

celebrate the great successes of our students in 2019, classes will go to the playground 

with a picnic rug, books, games and a bite to eat. Super wrestling heroes will be the hired 

entertainment to play games. 

Parents and carers are invited to attend the morning tea, it will commence at 9.00am, please check 

with your child’s teacher as to what time their class will be going out. 

Students will still need to bring a packed lunch . 

Matilda’s Farm yard will also be in the school from 9.00 until 1.30pm , each class will have the 

chance to visit the animals. 

School Banking 

The last day for school 

banking this year will be 

Friday December 13th, 

we will resume banking 

in term 1 2020. 

We have been very fortunate over the last two terms to have students join us from the Montessori 

School in Fairy Meadow. These student have come every Monday and worked with a variety of 

classes to develop STEM across the school. Our students have really enjoyed working with bots and 

Lego to develop skills in coding and programming. 


